
IMPORTANT NOTICE

ANNOUNCEMENT OF DRAFT FINANCIAL RECOVERY PLAN FOR 
KANNALAND MUNICIPALITY AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT
A draft financial recovery plan prepared for Kannaland Municipality as part of an intervention undertaken in Kannaland Municipality 
by the Western Cape Government, in collaboration with the National Department of Co-operative Governance and Traditional 
Affairs, is available for public comment.

A copy thereof is available at the following venues during office hours from 10 February 2017 until 28 February 2017:

• Ladismith Library (21 Queen Street)
• Zoar Library (Protea Road)
• Calitzdorp Library (Voortrekker Street)
• Vanwyksdorp Library (Church Street)

A copy thereof is published on the Kannaland Municipality website via the following link: Kannaland Municipality link: www.
kannaland.gov.za

Any person or organisation wishing to comment on the draft financial recovery plan is requested to lodge their comments in writing 
before or on 28 February 2017 by:

(a)  posting the comments to: 
Mr Msimelelo Sigabi 
Chief Director: Local Government Finance and MFMA Coordinator 
Western Cape Provincial Treasury 
Private Bag X9165, Cape Town, 8000

(b)  e-mailing the comments to: 
Mr Msimelelo Sigabi 
Chief Director: Local Government Finance and MFMA Coordinator 
Western Cape Provincial Treasury Msimelelo.Sigabi@westerncape.gov.za 
(Mark the subject box clearly as: COMMENTS ON DRAFT FINANCIAL RECOVERY PLAN)

(c)  faxing the comments to: 
Mr Msimelelo Sigabi 
Chief Director: Local Government Finance and MFMA Coordinator 
Western Cape Provincial Treasury 
Fax No: 021 483 4411; or 

(d)  delivering the comments to: 
Mr Raymond Esau 
Kannaland Municipal Offices 
32 Church Street 
Ladismith

The following must be indicated by the person or organisation submitting the comment:

• Name;
• Telephone number;
• E-mail address and/or fax number; and
• Postal address.

Any person who cannot write may come during office hours from 10 February 2017 until 28 February 2017 to the Kannaland 
Municipal Offices at 32 Church Street, Ladismith and make an appointment with Mr Raymond Esau who will assist to transcribe that 
person’s comments on the draft Financial Recovery Plan.


